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MILK ORDERS FOR SPRING TERM 2018 
The cost of milk for the Spring Term 2018 is £14.00, unless you are entitled to benefit  
related free school meals or have a child who is 4 years old for the whole of the term. 
 

DEADLINE : 1st December 2017 
Payment made via the school gateway or cheque (HCC)/cash to the office 

2018 LEAVERS HOODIES FOR YEAR 6 PUPILS 

 The cost is £14 and the deadline for the ordering is  

Wednesday 13th December.  Please bring all cash/cheques direct to the  

office with the size you wish to order. 

This year’s Christmas Dinner for   

pupils will be on Wednesday 13th 

December.  There will be no “P”  

option this day.  You do not need to 

let the office know if your child  

wants a dinner as enough has been 

ordered for all children.  However, 

the cost is £2.30 for children in years 

3-6 (unless you are  

entitled to Free School Meals). 

CRESWICK PTA 
 

Creswick PTA now have 
a display board outside 
the school office.  This 

will have details of 
events that will be  

taking place and also 
information about the 

PTA.   
 

Please feel free to come 
and take a look. 



 

   

NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR 
SEPTEMBER 2018 

If your child is born between 1st September 2014—
31st August 2015 it is now time to apply for a nursery 

place.  Creswick Nursery have dates available for tours/
stay and play sessions etc which need to be booked 

with the school office. 
The closing date for Nursery admissions is 9th February 

2018 and places will be offered on 9th March 2018. 
APPLY DIRECT TO CRESWICK  

Reception Applications for  
September 2018 

If your child is born between September 2013-
31st August 2014 it is now time for you to apply. 

 
Closing Date: Monday 15th January 2018 

 
Application website:  

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 
 

Tour dates are available via the school office 
 



 

   

 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

MONDAY 13TH—FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 

 

Odd Socks 

Day 
Your child can wear “Odd Socks” to school 

on Monday 13th November 2017 

(school uniform must still be worn) 

 
This is a great opportunity to reinforce the messages about how 

our school approaches bullying; including ensuring that children 

know what to do if they are being bullied, how bullies are dealt 

with and that everyone should take bullying seriously because of 

the long term impact it can have on friendships, self-esteem as 

well as health and well being. This day is to raise awareness for 

Anti Bullying Week and an opportunity for children to express 

themselves and appreciate individuality and uniqueness. 

 

 


